Frilling, Tara

From:

Randy Rome < rkrome@cox.net >

Sent:

Tuesday, May 05, 2015 11:34 AM

To:

Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc:

Frilling, Tara

Subject:

Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Categories:

Red Category

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

Connecticut cannot sustain the level of spending that this government has ratched up to. I suspect that salaries and benefits of government employees is the highest area of government spending. State government needs to take an aggressive stance against public employee unions. During our previous financial crisis, we rolled under against the unions. It is time for the union employee benefit packages to be brought in line with private sector benefits. New government hires should be subject to reduced benefit packages.

Randy Rome < rkrome@cox.net 5 Fawn Drive Granby